
A message from Nurse Badelita and the Lorax 

 

Everyone is doing a great job with wearing their masks, washing their hands 

and keeping a social distance of 6 ft.  Keep up the great work! Please 

remember, if you must sneeze or cough, keep your mask on.  Change your mask 

if it becomes wet or soiled.  

 

 

 

I cannot wait until I can see your child’s grin and chin! 

I cannot wait to see your child’s nose and face yet again. 

I hope that truly is very soon! 

 

Stay Healthy and Safe, 

Nurse Badelita 


